
   

   
 

 
         

  
     
      

 
      

     
     

     
        

        
 

 
    

    
 

        
 
 

Summary: Former NPS Contract Specialist Violated Ethics 
Regulations 

Report Date: February 22, 2019 Report Number: 16-0895 

The OIG investigated allegations that a former National Park Service (NPS) contract specialist 
steered three contracts to a vendor because of a personal relationship. 

We found that the contract specialist had a personal relationship with the vendor’s employees 
and attempted to influence contract awards by inappropriately advocating for the vendor, which 
violated Federal ethics regulations. We found, however, that the contract specialist ultimately 
had no influence over awarding contracts to the vendor and that the contracts were awarded 
properly. We also found that while the contract specialist managed the vendor’s contracts, he 
sought employment with the vendor for a family member, but the family member was never 
hired. 

The contract specialist left the Department after learning of our investigation. We referred our 
findings to the U.S. Attorney’s Office for the District of Colorado, which declined prosecution. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the NPS Deputy Director. 
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